Deay WMy, Gearyi
In.repky %o-your letter of February 13:
THTs 1s to confirm your” report on the reception
of station WLOL on the night of Friday, February
185 1924, at 11:05 PM CWT.

The programs etc., you reported receiving, check
identically with our engineering log.

Thank you for your letter - 1t was very interest-
ing.

Sincerely,

PROGRAM DIRECTOR-WLOL



Mr. Kermit Geary
R F D #2
Walnutport, Pa.
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